
 

Economic Development Department 

May 8, 2015 

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager 

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development 

Re: Economic Development Projects 

A closed session is requested for the May 2015 Eden City Council meeting for the purpose of 

discussing economic development projects in Eden. 

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this request. 

 


